
PV Sharks Booster Club Meeting 

Monday Oct. 6, 2014 

The meeting was held at Ponte Vedra High School and called to order by 

President Dan Reiman at 7pm.  Approx. 15 people were in attendance.  

President’s Report- Dan Reiman 

Dan reported that the unveiling of the scoreboard on Sept 26th at the football 

game was very well received by the sponsors.  We had a pregame tailgate 

party and brought the sponsors on the field. Next year, we need to pick a more 

attended game.  We need to get the pictures in Shark Bytes and the local 

paper.  

Field Update- We have received two quotes to remedy the drainage problems 

on the field.  We are also in the process of getting quotes to revamp the whole 

field.  This will require a capital campaign as the total is probably in excess of 

100K.  A turf field is not on the table at this point.  Need to learn how much the 

county will contribute.  The track also has issues.  It does not have lights and is 

two lanes short which does not allow us to have home meets.  Need to 

understand why track is not around the football field.  A field committee is being 

assembled to drive this project.  We need a professional video to help with 

capital campaign.  

Treasurer’s Report- Walt O’Shea 

Mary still has the books and is making the transition to Walt by the end of the 

month.  Walt found 2 volunteers to help with bookkeeping.   

Athletic Director’s Report- David Scott-reported by Dan Reiman 

Field held up better than expected with all of the rain.  Overseeding at the end 

of the month.  Irrigation system has been repaired.  

 

Membership Report-Missy Greene 

We have 269 members currently.  Last year at this time we had 265.  Missy gave 

out membership forms to the sports liaisons for the winter sports.   



Communication Report- Char Benson 

New website is up and running.  Please email Char with any suggestions for 

improvement.  Feedback on new site has been very positive. 

Fundraising-Kevin Hanney 

Start selling Sharkfest sponsorships! 

Girls’ Sport Liaison Report- Lisa Delaney  

Lisa has graciously agreed to be the liaison for both girls and boys sports.  She 

may need help as we get closer to Sharkfest.  

Individual Sport Liaison- 

Cross Country- All 4 teams got trophies for the 1st time in school history. Team is 

doing really well.  We are hosting the Craig Speziale Invitational, a huge cross 

country meet with over 1500 runners this Saturday Oct. 11th.  

Soccer- Girls and boys soccer has started.  Boys tryouts on Monday. Games 

begin in 3 weeks.  

Girls’ Golf- Girls’ team was invited to the Honda Classic School Invitational for 

the 1st time.  Top 12 teams in Florida were invited.  

Old Business-  

Margo is doing her best to promote the Jags game on October 19th.  Need help 

from the school with distribution of flyers and promotion in Shark Bytes.   

New Business- 

Need to have a well defined package to sell to corporate sponsors for Sharkfest. 

Dan will work on clarifying the following items with David Scott 

a. Current track- what is the history on why the track does not have lights 

and is two lanes short. Should this be part of the current field discussions.  

b. Clarification on the bus reimbursement policy and how to handle 

coaches’ expenses. 

c. Who is responsible for handling the gate admissions at each sporting 

event. Can we offer a senior discount or something special for seniors. 

d. Help promoting the Jags game.  



e. Banner clarification- who puts them up and takes them down, how long 

can they stay up, where can they be hung, etc.  

Next meeting is Monday November 10th.  (please note this is the 2nd Monday of 

the month.  Only for this meeting as Dan will be out of town for the 1st Monday)  

 

______________________________     __________________________________ 

Recording Secretary    Approved 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


